
October 17, 2023 
 

The following applicants have applied for an operator’s license for the license year 
2022-2024 and have been recommended for approval based on their record check by 
the police department: 
 
Rice Cynthia R. 615 Quinney Ave. Kaukauna 

Simons Breanna J. 612 Frances St  Apt 7 Kaukauna 

Verbruggen Peter J. 415 Buchanan Rd. Kaukauna 

 
 
 


